
 Question on Notice 
No. 999 

Asked on 2 September 2021 
 
 
MR D CRISAFULLI ASKED THE MINISTER FOR TOURISM INDUSTRY 
DEVELOPMENT AND INNOVATION AND MINISTER FOR SPORT (HON S 
HINCHLIFFE) ―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise the forecast 2021-22, 2022-23 and 2023-24 expenditure 
(reported separately for each year) for the Great Keppel Island Rejuvenation 
Fund and the expected outcomes for each year? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
$4.4 million is currently forecast to be spent under the Great Keppel Island 
(GKI) Rejuvenation Project in 2021-22.  
 
Expenditure and expected outcomes in 2021-22 and subsequent financial 
years will be determined by the outcome of discussions with island stakeholders 
as part of a master planning process regarding future development on GKI and 
the infrastructure needed to support this. 


